
Bible Camp 

Outdoor ministry is a wonderful experience for children as they grow in their faith! That is why Faith helps families 

send their children to Bible camp through camperships.  

 

Campership Support Needed 

Consider supporting our children and youth as they attend Bible camp this summer! In the past, Faith Lutheran has 

had children attend Ingham Okoboji Lutheran Bible Camps and we hope to send children again this summer. Help 

make this experience possible for the children by donating to the camperships. Outdoor ministry is a unique experi-

ence that helps children grow deeper in their faith.  

 

Ingham Okoboji Lutheran Bible Camps 

The last few years we have been sending students to Ingham Okoboji 

Lutheran Bible Camps in Wallingford, IA. This summer Faith and Christ 

the King students will attend the week of July 13 – 18.  

Follow this link for more information on how to register for Bible camp: https://www.okoboji.org/youth  

 

Inspiration Point 

Another favorite Bible camp that our Confir-

mation students have attended for retreats and 

absolutely love is Inspiration Point in Vining, 

MN. There is no specific week Faith students are attending, but we encourage you to talk with and invite friends who 

are interested. Follow this link for more information and how to register for Bible camp: https://ipoint.org/camps-

retreats/summer-camps  

 

Please reach out to Laura Stowman if you are interested in a campership  to help with the cost of attending one of 

these Bible camps.  
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